ACADEMIC COUNCIL

ATSS (8) 522-2471

ACADEMIC COUNCIL POLICY RECOMMENDATION #S73-26

At its meeting of May 14, 1973, the Academic Council passed the following policy as presented by Dr. John Galm, Chairman of the Professional Standar Committee.

POLICY STATEMENT ON NON-TEACHING ACADEMIC EMPLOYEES

Specific procedures and criteria for the retention, tenure, and promotion of Librarians and persons holding class and rank positions in full-time non-teaching assignments shall be developed by the Academic Vice President in consultation with the affected areas. The policies developed shall serve as interim procedures but shall be submitted as soon as possible to the Academic Council for review and for subsequent integration into the "Personnel Policies and Procedures for Academic Employees."

ACTION BY UNIVERSITY PRESIDENT:

PRESIDENT State W. S.

Copies to:

All Deans